SOCIAL ACTION
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mitzvah Corps has started its work and we are helping a congregant who has emergency needs as well as the need for rides. Any temple member who needs the help of the Mitzvah Corps or wants to join the Mitzvah Corps should contact the temple office at 860-443-3005.

The Social Action Committee is trying to end the year on an active note. The goal is to have a formally functioning Mitzvah Corps up and running and to plan and have a successful Mitzvah Day. We may be dreaming. Our ongoing projects, Soup Kitchen, our involvement with Start Fresh, and Habitat for Humanity are going well. In the case of Habitat there is a serious need for new volunteers.
